
I'm emailing in support of this bill.  I think it's important to price carbon emissions and recognize that 
there are several costs - dollars being only one of them - when we pollute our atmoshere.  I'm happy to 
see it's being considered and has been thoughtfully put together in a way that will reinvest those dollars 
into jobs that will further Oregon's steps toward a cleaner, more environmentally friendly environment. 
 
Thank you and sincerely, 
Kristin Campbell 
 


